
SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON TOBACCO CONTROL 

February 14
th

, 2000 

 

MINUTE NO. 7 

7:00 p.m. – Weyburn 

 

 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Kowalsky in the Chair and Members Bjornerud, Eagles, Higgins and 

Wartman 

 

 Others Present 
 Tanya Hill, Committee Researcher 

 

2. The Chair made a presentation on the issues of tobacco control and the mandate of the 

Committee. 

 

3. Ms. Donna Wolfe representing the South Central Health District addressed the Committee 

and responded to questions. 

 

4. Ms. Dolores Herring addressed the Committee and responded to questions. 

 

5. Mr. Robert Joyal representing the Royal Hotel addressed the Committee and responded to 

questions. 

 

6. Mr. Rod Riddell addressed the Committee and responded to questions. 

 

7. Mr. Reg Dodd representing McDonald’s Restaurant addressed the Committee and responded 

to questions. 

 

8. Ms. Shianne Skinner addressed the Committee and responded to questions. 

 

9. Dr. George Benloulou addressed the Committee and responded to questions. 

 

10. Mr. Sean Choo-Foo representing Chilly’s Pub & Grill addressed the Committee and 

responded to questions. 

 

11. Mr. Jim Stangel representing the Red Coat Trail School Division #69 addressed the 

Committee and responded to questions. 

 

12. Ms. Laurie Labatte representing the King George Hotel addressed the Committee and 

responded to questions.  

 

13. The meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________ __________________________ 

Donna Bryce Myron Kowalsky 

Committee Clerk Committee Chair 



 


